Dear Lana Condor,
 
Good day!
 
GMT Corporations is committed to the advancement and success of our customers. We are a Digital Marketing Company and we would like to extend our partnership to your company for your new project.  We can assure you that with our work your project will be successful hence contributing to your revenue. Our partnership can benefit both of us and can stabilize our feet in the industry.   
 
We have attached our company’s introductory profile with this letter as well as our business plan and proposal. We request you to kindly refer to the documents for more details and information.
 
Thank you very much.
 
Regards,
 
James Arthur
CEO, GMT Corporations

